
COUNCIL  

 

12 SEPTEMBER 2012 

 

JOINT AUTHORITY QUESTIONS 

 

Councillor Pickstone – Committee for Greater Manchester 

Transport 

 

Will the Authority's representative on T4MC join me in welcoming 

the improvements undertaken at Metrolink stations on the Bury 

Line? Could they inform members if the works at Heaton Park 

Metrlolink station are considered to be finished?, or will someone be 

coming soon to complete the painting?  

 

See attached Response 

 
Councillor Pickstone – Committee for Greater Manchester 

Transport 

 

Will the Authorities representative on T4GMC inform members of 
the plans for secure cycle storage at Metrolink stations on the Bury 

Line? At present the small number of lockers provided appear to be 
permanently locked with no bicycles in them, despite cylce storage 

being advertised on Metrolink's website.  

 

See attached Response 
 

 
Councillor O'Hanlon – Greater Manchester Police Authority 

 

Could the Authority's representative on Greater Manchester Police 
Authority update members on the total cost of the dinner to be held 

at the Lowry Hotel to mark the end of the Police Authority? 

 

Response from GMPA 

It was always our plan to have an event to mark the end of 

the Police Authority, which has served Greater Manchester 

for the past 25 years.  However, now that we have had all of 
our responses for next week’s dinner it is clear that the date 

doesn’t suit a large number of people, and on that basis we 

have decided the best option is to cancel.    

Unfortunately, time constraints mean we will not be able to 

rearrange the event. 


